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PAWTUCKET SCHOOL DEPARTMENT 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

SCHOOL FOOD SERVICE PROGRAM PROPOSAL 

 

The Pawtucket School Department is seeking proposals for School Food Service 

Program.  The Request for Proposal (“RFP”) can be obtained from the Office of the 

Assistant Superintendent, Pawtucket School Department, PO Box 388, 286 Main Street, 

Pawtucket, Rhode Island, 02862 or by calling (401) 729-6314. The RFP can also be 

forwarded electronically.  Requests for same should be sent via e-mail to 

lissd@psdri.net.  

Proposals are due in the Assistant Superintendent’s Office, Pawtucket School 

Department Administration Building, 286 Main Street, Pawtucket, Rhode Island 02860 

clearly marked, “School Food Service Program Proposal” no later than 3:00 PM, 

Wednesday, May 8, 2024 and will be opened publicly at 3:15 PM. All questions 

regarding this proposal may be directed to the Assistant Superintendent, c/o 

ramzil@psdri.net no later than April 29, 2024 at 12:00 PM. 

A pre-proposal meeting will be held at the Pawtucket School Department Administration 

Building, 286 Main Street, Pawtucket, RI on April 22, 2024.  Attendance at the pre-

proposal meeting is strongly encouraged but is not mandatory. 

“An Equal Employment/Opportunity/Affirmative Action Employer.” 
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